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Depending on where you are reading this from, you may find it hard 

to believe that Spring is “officially” upon us. Here in the Paris area, the 
milder temperatures and the budding flowers bear witness to the 
inescapable notion of growth in preparation for greater days ahead. What a 
reminder to our church that brighter days are still to come as we now are 
officially into our second year of “pop-up” church in the community center. 
Our burgeoning church continues to fill up the new space as we anxiously 
await the painfully slow process involved with our building project.  
However, there is finally some good news and hope on the horizon! The 
lease for the property is being prepared and will be available for us to sign 
in April. Once the ink is dry, the property will become ours for the next 
several decades and that will open the multiple doors that have remained 
closed to us up until now.  Pray that the 2 banks who have been supportive 
so far will come through in the coming weeks when the detailed estimate is 
delivered. 

In the last few weeks, we’ve had an amazing combination of visitors 
come through our doors. Some weeks it’s Muslims, some weeks we see 
atheists and sometimes it’s agnostics. Ever since our Christmas service, 
we’ve had a steady stream of teenagers coming. They started out as 
atheists, but 3 months later, we are certain they are closer than ever to 
putting the nuts and bolts of the Gospel together in their hearts.   

Please pray with us for our special evangelistic Easter service. May 
the glorious and powerful message of the risen Savior transform the heart 
of every person present.   

 
Because He lives, we serve. 

 
 
 

Lance, Amy, Kirianna, Aliyah, Cannon & Kayne 


